
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Charmouth Primary School Round-up 
Friday 23rd September 2022 

Diary Dates 

Friday 30th September – 9.00am 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

All are welcome.   

Wednesday 5th October – 2:30pm 

Harvest Festival Rehearsal 

Bymead Nursing Home and Charmouth Cherubs only. 

Thursday 6th October – 2.00pm 

Harvest Festival 

All are welcome.  Donations for the food bank. 

11th and 13th October – from 3:30pm 

Parent Consultations – with a focus on how your child 
has settled into their class. 

Friday 21st October 

Inset Day 

W/C 24th October 

Half Term – returning on the 31st October 

7th & 8th December – 2.30pm 

Nativity 

16th December – 2.00pm 

Christmas Carol Concert 

School Dinners 

Just a reminder that if you would like 

your child to have a school dinner these 

need to be ordered through the Local 

food Links website 

https://www.localfoodlinks.org.uk 

If your child is in Reception, Year 1 or 

Year 2, they are entitled to free school 

meals. 

Meal orders must be placed 7 days in 

advance. 

If you have any further questions, please 

contact the office. 

 

Macmillan Coffee Morning – Friday 30th 
September – 9.00am 

During the coffee morning, there will be 
information session on Phonics and 
Reading with an opportunity to visit 
classes. 

We will also be running a 2nd hand 
uniform stall during this time. 

Please confirm attendance by Friday 23rd 
September so we are able to cater for 

everyone’s needs. 

 

https://www.localfoodlinks.org.uk/


 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent Governor 

In our school we have provision for two 

parent governors and there is currently one 

vacancy.  You are therefore invited to stand 

for election as a parent governor, or 

nominate another parent to do so. 

No special qualifications are needed and the 

most important thing is to have a keen 

interest in the school and be prepared to 

play an active part in the governing body’s 

work. However, we would particularly 

welcome nominations from parents with the 

following skills, knowledge or experience in:  

- Early Years  

- SEND  

Training is available for all governors and this 

governing body has an expectation that 

those new to being a governor attend free 

induction training.  

 

Welcome to the Class 

If you were unable to attend our Welcome 
to the Class sessions, last week, the slide 
Presentations produced by the teachers 
will be uploaded to the website for you to 
view in the next couple of weeks. 

 

Junk Modelling Request. 

 

 

For their topic this term, Pathfinders are looking 

at the different forces and will be making boats to 

help them explore this.  Pathfinders are therefore 

requesting anything that can be used for junk 

modelling to be brought into school.  Thank you 

for your contributions 

 

PTFA AGM – 6th October 

The PTFA will be holding their AGM 
straight after the Harvest Festival, 
everyone is welcome. We will be aiming to 
finish by 3.25pm. 

 

 
School Facebook Group 

Parents are invited to join the closed 

Facebook group for the school. The group 

is called Charmouth Primary School - 

Closed Group. 

 



 
 

Secondary School Open Days 

Woodroffe School 

If you were unable to attend the open day on 

22nd September, please contact Woodroffe to 

arrange a visit if required. 

Dorset Studio School 

September 24th @ 10:00am – 1:00pm 

Colfox School 

September 28th from 9:30am then from 5pm-7pm 

 

Secondary Applications 

Closing date: 31st October 
An email has been sent to Year 6 parents 

detailing how to apply for your place. 

 

School Emails 

It has come to our attention that 

some school emails may be going 

straight to Junk Mail. 

Please remember to check your Junk 

Mail folder. 

Please save the school email 

address to your contacts which 

should help to resolve the issue: 

8382008@sims-

communications.co.uk 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR HELP 

 
School Uniform 

Please ensure your child has the 

correct uniform and all items are 

named.   

School uniform 

• plain black closed shoes 

• white polo shirt (navy blue for mini 
Explorers) 

• royal blue jumper or cardigan 

• grey or black 
trousers/shorts/skirt/dress  

• blue and white checked summer 
dresses may also be worn 

• plain grey, black or white socks or 
tights 

 

 

School Council 

We are pleased to announce that the school have elected their council.  Congratulations to 

Darcey-Rose, Ivy, Iona, Mabel, Remy and Etty.  The first meeting has taken place and the 

council has helped decide the name of the end classroom which will be called the Rockpool 

Room. 

mailto:8382008@sims-communications.co.uk
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 Congratulations to all the children who entered art work into the Charmouth Gardeners 

Society Show.  A small selection of entrants is below. 

Particular congratulations go to prize winners Chloe, Lucy, Jessica, Emily, Marcia, Ettienne 

and Tesni. 

  

 

   

     


